RotAsia, Aurangabad

Jan. 28th-31st, 2010

Aurangabad 

19.1.2010

To

Dr. D.B. Boralkar

Sr. Environ. Scientist & Counsel

Mumbai 400 088

(dbboralkar@gmail.com)

Dear Dr. Boralkar sir,


New Year's Greetings from the entire RotAsia 2010 team! 

I take this opportunity to introduce you to our event - RotAsia 2010 (28th-31st Jan 2010) hosted at Aurangabad. RotAsia is South Asia Region International Conference and is one of the most prestigious annual events of Rotaract in coordination with Rotary International. RotAsia is the among the most anticipated events involving Rotaractors from SAARC regions, who come together to celebrate the spirit of youth - the spirit of Rotaract. It is being hosted in Aurangabad after 18 years and is of great honour and pride to everyone here. 

Rotaract is the youth wing of Rotary International focusing on age group 18-30 years. Boy & Girls, young Men & Women and Professionals in Rotaract gather to celebrate the spirit of youth in this prestigious event called RotAsia. Venue for this upcoming event is the historic Aurangabad city which has seen a mix of all cultures, religions, dynasties and kingdoms.



At RotAsia 2010, we expect to host 700+ members from India, Sri Lanka, Nepal, Bangladesh, Pakistan, Singapore and Indonesia for 4 days (28th-31st Jan 2010). The theme of this year is 3Es - Education, Environment & Entertainment. 

We have scheduled series of workshops, discussion forums, leadership development activities under the first avenue. Under Entertainment, we have DJ nights, Rock Show, Cultural programmes and presentations. We have excellent media coverage for this event - Lokmat and IBN Lokmat being our print and broadcast partners for the entire event. 

The key focus area is the Go Green campaign and involvement of youth in creating environmental awareness. So we would be more than delighted to have you associated with this event in every possible way. On 30th January, our mega project - is a massive road rally for Environment awareness & protection. 700+ Rotaractors, personalities and local people will join hands and be on the streets to spread the message. Some dignitaries include Police Commissioner of Aurangabad region, Collector & Mayor (AMC) and many leading industrialists from this region.  

I take this honour of inviting you the RotAsia 2010 Environment Day on 30th January 2010 at RotAsia 2010 to lead the discussion forum and interact with present youth. The forum would address youth and its involvement towards increasing environmental issues. The forum would start at 11.30 am (after the conclusion of Road Rally) and could be anywhere between 75-100 minutes along with the participant Q&A session. 

I sincerely apologise for this short notice and hope you cordially accept it. 


I look forward to your positive reply.

Warm Regards,



Rtr.Maitreya Mudkavi
Team Member - RotAsia 2010

9325212691 
Please visit us at - http://www.rotaract3132.org/rotasia.html
